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This bill is nothing more than an attack on the human rights of trans women and 
nonbinary people.  Human rights are human rights, period.  And are legislators in this 
state really saying they don’t think trans women deserve a spot in a shelter if they 
need it?  That is monstrous.  I firmly oppose this bill.


